
Whitnall Area Bowling Club Tryouts! 

When: October 25th, 26th and 27th 2022

Where: Lucky Lanes 5014 W. Howard Ave. Milwaukee WI 

53220 

Time: 3:30PM to 5:00PM  

Cost: $150 (When the team is made)

You need to attend at least 2 of the 3 days. 

The Whitnall Area Bowling Club will again be a member of the Wisconsin High 

School Bowling Club, District #1 for the 2022/2023 season. You can check out the 
District #1 website at www.wihsbowlclub.com. We are looking for up to 10 

bowlers to fill 1 varsity team. It can be a coed team, so boys and girls are 

welcome. This is your chance to experience competitive bowling while having fun 

with friends!  

NEW THIS YEAR - Whitnall activity "W" letters will be available to those who 
meet the criteria and these letters will be considered with other sports letters

Practices will be held on Tuesdays 3:30pm – 4:30pm, Thursdays and possibly 

Fridays 3:30pm – 4:30pm thru November. Starting in December practices will be 

Some Mondays, and Tuesdays 3:30pm – 4:30pm. 

THERE WILL BE A MANDITORY PARENT/BOWLER MEETING NOVEMBER 1st , 
2022 AT 5:00PM. A parent is required to attend.

The season begins the first Saturday in December and runs thru the end of 

February with state tournament the first weekend in March. Matches are 

scheduled on Wednesdays, Thursdays and Saturdays and place and times are TBD.  

If you have any questions or are interested in trying out please email:
Coach Justin Duzon at justin.duzon.usbc@gmail.com phone: 414-915-1704 Coach 
Carley Schweiger at carley.luckylanes@gmail.com phone: 414-499-4420 Coach 
Jeremy Gorgas at jeremygorgas@gmail.com phone 414-380-3023

http://www.wihsbowlclub.com/districtPage.php?id=1



